
 
Livonia Public Schools______________________ 

Director of Operations  
 
Date: September 12, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Bid Results for 2018-2021 Pizza Lunch 
 

I would like an opportunity to discuss the results of the pizza bid at the Monday, 
September 17, 2018, Committee of the Whole meeting. Please find attached a 
Pizza Bid memo from Pat Schuchardt, Food and Nutrition Department. 
 
Domino’s and Pizza Hut submitted bids in August. The two companies have a 
school lunch program that meets both the nutritional and other bid requirements. 
We recommend awarding the bid to Pizza Hut because their bid for pizza is 
$0.75 less per pizza than the bid submitted by Domino’s Pizza. Additionally, 
Pizza Hut has been supplying pizza lunches for the past two school years and 
the Food and Nutrition Department has been satisfied with their performance. 
This proposed contract will be for two years, with an option to extend to a third. 
Also included is a clause allowing the District to terminate at will. Due to 
increases in costs over the past two years, the new cost per pizza proposed by 
Pizza Hut is an increase of $0.50. This will bring the estimated cost for the 
coming school year to $171,750.00, which is an estimated increase of 
$13,740.00. 
 
Thank you. 
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